BY FAX

77C Belsize lLans

London NW3 5AU
10th May 1995

The Director, CAMDEN ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

London Borough of Camden

Camder Town Hall

Argyls Street Entree

Euston Road

t ondon WC1H BEQ

Desr Sir,

REs PL/9500249/G7/11/X

1 am writing to oppose the planning permigsion of the construction of 3
storey residentisl building at the land adjoinirg 79 Belsize Lane, NW3.
I think it is monstrous to have & block of flet building which would not
plend into the envircnment as there are gnly town houses end terrace
houses eround.

Thank you for your consideration of my comment on the application.




